J. H. BAXTER & CO., a California Limited Partnership

Jaxter

February 8, 2022

Via e-mail-stevedietrich@LRAPA.org

Mr. Steve Dietrich

Lane Regional Air Protection Agency
1010 Main Street

Springfield, OR 97477

Dear Mr. Dietrich,
J.H. Baxter requests a three-month extension of time to submit our Source Testing rReport that is
required under the Cleaner Air Oregon Program due to LRAPA on February 8, 2022. An extension is

needed to secure additional funds to complete the lab testing and development of the report.

J.H. Baxter & Co. looks forward to working with LRAPA to finalize the Source Test Report. We hope you
will consider the extension.

Sincerely,

N
AN

Georgia Baxter

Cc: Laura Maffei
Scott Thielke

1700 So. El Camino Real P.O. Box 5902 San Mateo, CA 94402-0902 Phone 650 349 0201 Fax 650 570 6878
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